
 
 

                  B A R G A I N I N G   B U L L E T I N #16      December 11, 2015 

 
 
TO: ALL LOCALS WITH BELL ALIANT CRAFT MEMBERS 
 
 
The Union and the Company met in Ottawa on December 10, 2015 to discuss the  
 
details of how integration into the Bell Collective Agreement will unfold in the coming  
 
weeks once we receive and order from the CIRB. We continue to work through the  
 
issues and information will be coming as soon as we have it.  
 
We appreciate your continued patience and support.  
 
 
 
  
 
 
Your bargaining team 
 
Alain Portelance  Dave Hicks  José Vincent 
Maureen Dawson  Brent MacMillan  Drew Wickens 
Benoit Dubois  Armand Maltais 
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